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MEMORANDUM 
 
Date: February 5, 2018 
 
To: Mendocino Historical Review Board 
From: Planning and Building Services 
 
Subject: Matters from Staff and MHRB Permit 2017-0015 Schnell 
Staff requests Review Board clarification on the approved restoration of the easterly building elevation located 
at 45021 Little Lake Street. The application was considered and approved during the January 8, 2018 MHRB 
Meeting. Please see attached permit. 
 
The applicant intended to request restoring the existing board and batten facade after removing the windows. 
Staff is seeking confirmation that this restoration (shown within the circled area of revised 12-14-2017 
proposed elevations) is a part of the Review Boards approval of MHRB Permit 2017-0015. 
 
Attachments: 
MHRB Permit 2017-0015 
Correspondence stamped received 1-16-2018 
Three elevation drawings 
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